
News from 
Reach

• We’ve taken 10 lessons this term with 
our ever-growing team of volunteers 

• Thank you for praying for our first RSE 
day – we had really positive feedback

• Sarah’s helping Youth Alpha run at 
Bulmershe

• Thanks to an incredibly generous 
donation, we have been able to start 
recruiting for a third staff member

• Our next supporters’ event will be an 
Elevenses at Reading Gateway 
Church (St Agnes), 17 March, 11-
12noon



Points for Prayer
• Reach’s management team as they begin to recruit for a 

new staff member

• Youth Alpha running at Bulmershe and starting at JMA 

after the half-term break

• 8 Easter Cracked sessions for year 6s starting mid-March

• CU Leaders meeting on 15 March, including a Last 

Supper themed escape room!

• Trustees meeting on 10 March
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